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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 11:23 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

I will appreciate receiving notification of opportunities to comment on election rules and on actions of 
the Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission.  My email address is below. 
  
In regards to amendments to 8 CCR 1505-1, I generally support these common sense changes. 
  
I commend the Secretary of State for proposing an Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission that 
appears to be balanced and include representatives of major stakeholders. 
  
Cheers, 
Paul 

Paul Geissler 
 

 
 

 

  




